
 

 

CITY OF IOWA COLONY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON ANNEXATION  

 

To be held on: 

 

Public Hearing., May 12, 2025, at 7:00 p.m. 

City Council Chambers 

3144 Meridiana Pkwy., Iowa Colony, Texas, 77583 

 

The Iowa Colony City Council will hold a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on May 12, 2025, in the 

Iowa Colony City Council Chambers, 3144 Meridiana Pkwy., Iowa Colony, Texas, 77583, to 

consider annexing the following property: 

 

Tract 1: An approximately 0.5501-acre tract located in Brazoria County, Texas, 

within the Emigration Land Company Subdivision. The property lies generally 

along County Road 758 and is adjacent to Lots 461, 462, 468, and 469, as well 

as a 233.54-acre tract and a 5.00-acre tract, as recorded in Brazoria County 

Clerk’s File Nos. 2023036335 and 2013013921. 

Tract 2: An approximately 0.1849-acre tract situated adjacent to Tract 1, also 

within the Emigration Land Company Subdivision and generally located along 

County Road 758. It shares boundaries with the same adjacent lots and 

referenced tracts noted above. 

All interested persons may be heard concerning this matter. A metes and bounds description and 

map of the area proposed for annexation are available at no charge from the Iowa Colony City 

Secretary at the address herein stated or at  krosser@iowacolonytx.gov.  

 

Kayleen Rosser 

Iowa Colony City Secretary 


